4/, meridian

Barrier Removal Fund

December 2021 MICHIGAN

Dear Providers,

Meridian is partnering with the National Council on Independent Living (NCIL) to assist our providers with
removing barriers to accessibility at their practice by creating the Barrier Removal Fund Program. Please
refer to the supplemental bulletins available on our website for info on how to apply for grant funds for
accessibility improvements at your practice.

If you have any questions about the Barrier Removal Fund or RFP, please contact your local Provider
Network Management Representative or Provider Services at 888-773-2647 (TTY: 711).

Sincerely,

Meridian
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